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From: Allan Thompson <fisherspop@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 7:01 AM
To: Jean Soderberg
Subject: May EMS Report

Flag Status: Flagged

I have been contacted by Brian Templin of Craig. He wants us to participate in a island wide training session next April. It
is called a Pod-Plan. They have had these in the past

A simulated plane crash at the airport and then an active shooter at the high school. This scenario would be the island
wide vaccination practice run. This is all in the planning stage, and the city will be contacted later about a

formal agreement.

SEREMS (South East Regional Emergency Medical Service) has a annual 4 day symposium around the district. They are
planning on having the 2020 meeting in Craig.

Coffman Cove has 3 students in Craig's high school ETT (Emergency Trauma Technician) class. With some
encouragement, maybe we can get them to join the team.

To date, we have had 3 call-outs.
Allan Thompson

EMS Team Leader
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




